
There is always someone to go to in school for help. You may have 
experienced something unpleasant outside school, be concerned about 
someone else's welfare, or just need some help or advice.
 

If you have concerns about yourself or someone else, the adults in school 
will:
 

• Listen to you and note carefully what you tell us.
• Will not make judgements or assumptions about you or a friend.
• Tell someone in school who is most able to help you.
• Provide advice and reassurance to you or a friend.
• Work hard to help you and sort things out.
• Support you in a variety of ways.

 
To raise a concern and seek help and advice you can:
 

• Speak to your Form Tutor, Progress Leader, any adult in school you trust, 
PC Dawn or your parents.

• Let us know using the form on the website, the suggestion box, SHARP 
system on the website, or a note to a trusted adult.

• Speak to your family and ask them to come in with you to speak to us.
• Trust all members of staff to listen to you and act on what you tell us.
• Call Childline on 0800 11 11

 
The school Safeguarding Team is led by Mr Willis and also includes Miss 
Gawley and Miss Doran. They meet every week to discuss how to keep 
students safe, provide valuable PSHE lessons and training to students and 
keep staff updated on how to support students. Mr Willis reports all issues to 
Mr Alderman so he can be sure that the Safeguarding Team are doing 
things right.
 
 St Julie’s Catholic High School is committed to safeguarding and 
promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects all staff, 
governors, volunteers and visitors to share this commitment’ 

Keeping Children Safe
 


